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Dear families, 

It has been great to see so many parents around the 
school and online for our Parent Interviews. Interviews 
have been a good chance for teachers to meet parents/
carers, and find out more about their students. If you 
missed securing a time and would still like to talk to your 
child’s teacher, please contact them through classroom 
communication systems or call the front office. 
 
Governing Council 
Last week we held our Annual General Meeting. During 
the meeting we presented the Annual Report which will  
soon be available on the school website. 
We would like to welcome our new Governing Council 
members Alma McIllduff, Emmalie Maywald, Jamie 
Taylor, Jasmine Kennett, Josh Praolini, Kara Copetti, Kate 
Ellis, Kirsty Turner, Mark Lovett, Paula McElroy and 
Andrea McCade. They will be joined by existing members 
Shylie Harrison, Rebekah Millowick, Brooke Winterfield, 
Justin Ploenges and Jessica Carolane. Shylie Harrison will 
once again be fulfilling the role of Chairperson.  
 
PLC, Collaborative Teams and Gavin Grift 
The pupil-free day saw teachers and leaders begin their 
work with Gavin Grift, who is an Educational Consultant   
specialising in Professional Learning Communities (PLC) 
and collaborative teams. Gavin is a highly respected 
educator who has worked alongside world renowned 
researchers such as Rick Du Four and Robert Marzano. 
Last Monday, Gavin joined us online from Melbourne, and 
worked with the whole staff during our curriculum day. 
We began establishing a school wide collaborative 
process, for year level teams that emphasises teachers 
using data to identify learning goals and strategies to 
improve student achievement. I look forward to sharing 
this work with you over the coming months. 
https://www.grifteducation.com/ 
 

 

 

 

Teaching and Learning Model 
During Term 1, the staff have worked to develop a model 
that explicitly states what lessons at Reidy Park should 
look like, as well as the key teaching strategies that should 
be seen. We will be utilising this model to guide teacher 
capacity building, as well as ensuring there is a greater 
level of consistency between every classroom. 
 
Craig Scerri 
Principal 

 
 
 

DIARY DATES 
 

      Thursday 14th April   End of Term 1, Early Dismissal 2.15pm 
      Monday 2nd May  Term 2 Commences    
             

Term 1, Week 9, 1st April, 2022 

    Care                              Courage                             Respect 

https://www.grifteducation.com/


In any school the front office is a very busy place.  We are 
happy to pass on messages to students about urgent 
matters, but we do ask that all non urgent messages be 
kept to a minimum.  
 In addition to the front office being busy, please be 
mindful that teachers are not able to check Seesaw 
messages while teaching during the day and may not see 
a message until after the school day. 
Please arrange with your children what is going to happen 
at home time before they go to school in the morning. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday, on March 18th, some of our Reidy Park 
students travelled to Penola to take part in the SAPSASA 
swimming carnival.  Our students performed extremely 
well, We ended up with 3 making it into the final team 
which will travel to Adelaide next term.  A big 
congratulations goes to Esha, Alex and Darcy. 
Well done and good luck in Adelaide. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As part of Wellbeing 
Week in Japanese we 
read the story "The 
Two Bullies" written 
by the Japanese 
author and Illustrator 
Junko Morimoto. The 
students in Room 4 
drew pictures of the 
Japanese character 
"Niou" , who used a 
metal file to escape 
from the Chinese 
character "Dokkoi". 
We also talked about 
what Bullying looks like, feels like, and sounds like and 
made a "Y Chart".  Then we discussed ways to cope with 
bullies, using the High 5 hand concept. 
The children also learnt about the cultural  significance of 
the "Niou statues" that are located at the entrances to  
temples in Japan. 

 
Year of the Tiger 
The students in Room 5 completed "Year of the Tiger" 
pictures and practiced the traditional greeting for the New 
Year." Akemashite omedetou (Happy New Year)". 

 

 
 
 

Messages 
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SAPSASA Swimming 

Japanese 



Room 2 had a visitor called Jim who came to our class. He is a famous artist who makes colourful designs and projects 
them onto big buildings. We got to draw our own design using textas and had lots of colour and pattens. We had an 
outline of the building from the show grounds to colour in. Our designs then got projected on the building on Friday night 
as part of the Fringe program. 
 
Tyler- I liked when the building changed colours and I was happy that I saw my design. 
Lacie- I liked seeing my design on the building with my family. 
Jace- It was really cool and I liked everyone’s design. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jace’s artwork on 
display at last weeks 
Fringe festival. 
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Room 2 - Fringe Display 

Grant High School - Parent Tours 
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